
Mr. Michael Dowd   
Director, Air and Renewable Energy Division 
Virginia Department of Environmental Quality 
1111 East Main Street, Suite 1400 
Richmond, VA 23219 

Dear Mr. Dowd, 

Enclosed is the final report for the Virginia title V program evaluation conducted by my staff this 
summer.  I would like to thank you and your staff for their cooperation and support in conducting the 
evaluation in a remote format, and look forward to our continued collaboration and success in the title 
V program. 

If you have any questions regarding the report, please do not hesitate to contact me at 215-814-
2178, or have your staff contact Riley Burger at 215-814-2217 or burger.riley@epa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Cristina Fernandez, Director 
Air & Radiation Division 
U. S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 3 

cc: Ms. Tamera Thompson 
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